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Abstract

This study explored if patient imagery on private practice dermatology websites

accurately reflects the racial and ethnic population of the metropolitan area where each

practice is located. Homepages from the top ten websites from each metropolitan area

were analyzed for images of patients and providers, use of non-English language, and

mention of the terms “Skin of Color” or “Ethnic Skin.” Ninety-seven websites were

included. A significantly lower percentage of non-White patients (p < 0.001) and

providers (p = 0.022) were pictured on the selected dermatology websites than reported

in the Census (Table 1 and Figure 1). Our findings suggest that the images on the

homepages of private practice dermatology websites do not reflect the racial diversity of

the metropolitan area in which each practice is located.


